
We are operating in an ever changing and
complex funding environment, we have the 

responsibility to explore and develop alternate 
source of funding.  Diversification of our funding 
sources will enable NROCRC to remain financially 

stable, while continuing to grow and meet the 
complex needs of our communities. We will 
maximize funding by focusing on long term 
sustainable funding for priority programs.

Our own infrastructure must be strong in 
order for us to accomplish our goals.  We 

endeavour to improve our internal 
processes while continuing to develop and 
grow in our complex environment.  We will 

align our processes (IT, Social Media, 
internal and external communications) to 

fully support our strategic plan. 

Our own infrastructure must be strong for us to 
accomplish our goals.  We endeavour to improve 
the strength and retention of our personnel 
through training, professional development, 
safety, and internal policies. Our solid
organizational foundation will enable us to help

others.

As our communities continue to grow and 
diversify, their needs continue to change 
and become more complex.  We will re-
evaluate the priority service needs, while 
recognizing that we must be flexible, and 

we will adapt if and when the needs of our 
communities change. Our service delivery 

is community driven, encompassing a 
community development model.  Our 

programs and services will be designed in 
response to community needs.
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Mission Statement – To work in partnership with community members and 
stakeholders to improve the social determinants of health and meet the needs of 
the diverse communities within Nepean, Rideau and Osgoode 
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